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Dear Parents
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week. 

In Literacy, we will be learning about word level and sentence level objectives. We will recap what nouns, verbs, adjectives and adverbs are. Children will then begin to use this knowledge to build up exciting and interesting sentences. We will also have our first Big Writing of the year, but no preparation is needed. 
In Numeracy, we will be learning about mental addition and subtraction, number bonds to 10, 20 and 100, odd and even numbers and doubling small numbers. 
In Science, we will be leaning the names of the main parts of a plant (root, stem, leaves and flower) and how to identify them.  We will then be learning the functions of these part of a plant, using key scientific words to describe their functions.
Our IPC topic at the moment is Brainwave. We will be discovering how people learn. We will be looking for learning in the school and will find ways to improve the learning in NAISAK. 
In Art, we will be learning to create a symmetrical leaf drawing from a leaf we collected while on our science learning walk around the school. We will be following 5 steps to create our symmetrical leaf drawing.
In ICT, we will be learning to log on to the computers independently. Then we will be learning to open a word document and copy and paste a picture. Then finally we will learn to save our work in the correct file.
For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be tested on the list the following Thursday. Students will have 9 words to learn during the course of the week.

For PSHE, students will be completing thinking tasks centred on ‘new beginnings’. They will be setting goals for themselves, thinking about good-friend characteristics, thinking about conflict resolution strategies, amongst many other things across the next half term.
Notice & Reminders:

	· Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily.

· Please remember to like our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/Year-3-1493945157596580/) for updates from the Year group. 

· Please cover your child’s books in clear sticky back plastic. Please return all books to school on Sunday 17 September.

· If you have not returned the letters sent out last week, please send these into school on Sunday 17 September.


We look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 19 September at our Meet the Teacher and Community Fair. 

Have a lovely weekend!

Yours faithfully

Year 3 Team

  The week ahead in Year 3            (17 – 21 September 2017)








